
 

 

 

 

 

Legal & Democratic Services 

The Moray Council 

Council Offices, 

High Street 

Elgin       Our Ref: DW/LR109 comment 15 Aug 2014 

IV30 1BX      Your Ref: DW/LR109 dated 6 August 2014 

 

Notice of Review: Planning Application 14/01004/PPP 

 

Dear Mr Westmacott, 

 

Having looked at the review information presented nothing appears to have changed from the 

original submission and so all my original comments for refusal remain.  

Attempting to purely force permission based on precedent does nothing to remove my concerns, as 

all these properties are not situated on my boundary and therefore have no direct bearing on me. As 

far as I am concerned, placing any property in the centre of the rear of 7 King Street will be clearly 

overbearing for the adjacent properties.  

The review body is welcome to view the proposed site and its position relevant to the adjacent 

properties from my back garden at . 

There still remains, a lot of available properties being built in new estates around Elgin so there is no 

shortage of available housing in these more suitable designated areas. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Isabella Innes 

 




